FIGURE 4

AGREEMENT TO ACCEPT INTERFERENCE TO WACN-LP CHANNEL 34 FACILITIES AND PENDING WACN-
LP CHANNEL 34 APPLICATIONS
FROM PROPOSED WARZ DIGITAL APPLICATION —

EMAIL COPY BELOW SENT TO HOSSEIN HASHEMZADEH (FCC) ON MARCH 11, 2010
FROM ROBERT L. OLENDER, ESQ, ON BEHALF OF WACN-LP, WORD OF GOD FELLOWSHIP, INC.

From: rolender.law@comcast.net

To: Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov

CC: MullEngr@aol.com

Sent: 3/11/2010 1:43:05 A.M. Eastern Standard Time
Subj: WACN

Dear Hossein:

Station WACN-LP has been approached by Jack Mullaney who represents Station WARZ as its consulting
engineer, to assist them to expand its authorization for digital operation on Ch. 34 but the existing license on Ch.
34 of WACN-LP prevents such expansion. WACN-LP has a displacement application (BDISDTL-20100128AAB)
to change its channel to 21, and we are requesting the FCC to expedite our application and in order to assist
WARZ we are willing to accept interference until this displacement application is granted.

Please let us know if this is acceptable to the FCC. Mr. Mullaney can be reached at the below number.

John J. Mullaney (Jack)

Mullaney Engineering, Inc.
9049 Shady Grove Court
Gaithersburg, MD 20877
MullEngr@aol.com
JMullaney@MullEngr.com
301-921-0115 Voice x 1

Thanks,
Bob

Robert L. Olender, Esq.
Koerner & Olender P.C.
11913 Grey Hollow Court
N. Bethesda, MD 20852
301-468-3336
rolender.law@comcast.net




